JEFF MERKLEY
OREGON

Atnited States Denate

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

October 24,2017
Dear Welders at Precision Castparts,

Congratulations on joining the International Association of Machinists
District Lodge W24. The ability to bargain for safe working conditions
and fair pay and benefits is a fundamental right in our society. A strong
union contract and respect in the workplace leads to a productive
company that everyone can take pride in.

Thank you for the work you do to keep America moving, and best of
luck as you bargain your first contract.

All my best,

Al A Tkl

Jeff Merkley



